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II Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. The fall quarter is about to end,
only a couple more weeks left in this quarter.
When the winter quarter begins I will be teaching
The Religion of Islam, Deuteronomy, and the book
of Psalms. The students are doing well. We have
seven full time students and five part time students
this quarter. We would love to have more students
attend the Tri Cities School of Preaching. If you
know of anyone who would like to visit the school,
please contact me and we can set up a visit.

Sherry and I are doing well. Our seventh
grandchild was born September sixth. His name is
Carter Graham Bogart. He weighed five pounds
and fifteen ounces and was nineteen inches long. It
is a wonderful thing to be a grandparent. Sherry
and I will be doing some traveling in the next
couple of weeks and we ask that you keep us in
your prayers for a safe journey.

We want to thank you for all the support that
you send to us while laboring here at the school.
Without your support this school and work would
not be possible. You are an answer to all of our
prayers and may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




